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Minutes of the Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting
October 13, 2014
The Bremen Elementary SBDM Council met on Monday, October 13th, at 2:45 p.m. at the school with the following members present:
(1)  Angela Stringer			(2)  Tifani Morgan		(3)  Lindsay Ginsburg
(4)  Ricki Allen		  	(5)  Jalane Sommers		(6)  Robby Davis  

1. APPROVE AGENDA
The preliminary agenda was approved.

2. APPROVE MINUTES
The minutes of the September meeting were reviewed and approved by consensus.  
 
3.	TEXTBOOK PLAN
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. Davis explained to the council how the school had received money from the state to purchase textbooks.  After discussing the options of how and when to spend the money, the council voted unanimously to carry this money over until next year and adopted the  textbook plan by signing Statement of Accountability.

4. EAGLE DRIVE BLACKTOP
Mr. Davis informed the council of what steps have been taken to get the Eagle Drive blacktopped.  The county has agreed to resurface the drive in the near future.

5. JR. PRO/COORDINATORS
The Muhlenberg County Parks and Recreation is in charge of the Jr. Pro Basketball for the county.  After discussing and working out details, Mr. Davis informed the council that each school will continue to have its own teams.  Ricki Allen and Chasity Harney have been appointed coordinators for Bremen Elementary.

6. TEST SCORES
Mr. Davis provided a packet for each council member and shared test results from this past year as compared to the previous year.  Along with the council, Mr. Davis once again celebrated Bremen’s ranking as #1 in the region!
 
7. PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE
Mr. Davis shared the following information with the council:
A punch list of any incomplete work for the school building is still incomplete.
The Fall Festival was a success.  The Leadership Team will meet Wednesday to discuss how to make it even better next year as the school will rely heavily on this event to help aid our budget.
The annual Halloween Parade will be October 31st beginning at 9:00 am.  Mr. Davis hopes the time change will help the flow of classrooms as well as parents wanting to attend.  Kindergarten and 1st grade will be provided sack lunches in their classrooms that day.
Mr. Davis is open to suggestions on how to celebrate as a school the outstanding test results.
Due to funding, the SBDM Christmas Party has been cancelled.
The next SBDM Council meeting will be November 10th.

9.    COMMITTEE REPORTS
School budget reports were given to each council member and approved unanimously.  

	10.  PUBLIC PARTICIPATION
		     There was no public participation.

11.  ADJOURNMENT
	     There was a motion to adjourn.
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